
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 7, 2017 4:51:49 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 1:01 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Tim Hammerli

-- Company --

-- Comments --
Re: OEB Application for Distribution Rate Increases I would insist as an Ontario resident and a multi-site
Hydro One customer, that this request be denied. Fully and completely!
Until such time that our provincial government either changes, or proves that they show some inkling
that they have a fixed, affordable plan. As a taxpayer, and a human being, I am shocked and
embarrassed by what this party has done to our once solid province; it has to stop. Our Hydro has
become un-affordable; we cannot sustain the current burn rate and something has to be done on a
much larger scale. Increasing the rates again is simply throwing money at a much larger problem.
Based on past experience, and the current situation, Kathleen Wynne's Liberals do NOT have the
answer, nor the wherewithal to address this issue intelligently, nor pragmatically. They are too well
invested in their legacy to stop the bleeding, and I for one am nearly bled out. Politicians should admit
when they have messed up, and set a corrective action in motion! Good money after bad, and a lot of
empty promises will not solve this crisis.
Please do NOT grant permission for these or any other increases!
Thank you for listening.
Tim

-- Attachment --
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